
       Clean Water Expected in East Tennessee

      Application for Volunteer Stream Monitoring Program

                      Due by February 28th, 2018. 

CWEET is seeking a limited number of committed volunteers to learn skills necessary to gather data for a biological index of local rivers. We are seeking a commitment of one year which will include the  March 17th 2018 training followed by field work in the Spring and Fall. 

NAME :                          

ADDRESS:

PHONE:

Email:

Are you comfortable outside with varying weather conditions and uneven slippery or muddy terrain?

Are you comfortable handling bugs?

Why are you interested in volunteering for this project? 

Are you willing to participate in the project for one full year, committing to at least 3 (and up to 6) days per year? 

(Testing dates are often rescheduled due to high flow river conditions that can cause rescheduling field work dates.)

Are you available for the full day training at Tusculum College in Greenville, TN on March 17th, 2018? 

Return Application by emailing to amelialetgo@gmail.com
or snail mail

CWEET

966 Yellow Breeches Rd

Cosby, TN 37722

More info can be obtained by calling 423 237 5187

